FRAZIER SCHOOL DISTRICT -

March 27, 2024

Parents and Guardians,

On Wednesday, March 27, 2024, Frazier High School students were evacuated to the Frazier

Middle School upon their morning arrival. Smoke could be smelled in the HS library and the Perry
Township VED. were contacted immediately. The Perry Township V.ED. concluded that

a light ballast had malfunctioned inside the HS library and deemed the building safe for the students
and staff to return.

In addition to this email correspondence, an “All Call” was made to all district parents to alert them

- of the situation. As always, the safety of your children and our staff is the number one priority of the
Frazier School District. If you have any further questions or concerns, you may contact your child’s
building administrator or the superintendent’s office.

Yours in Education,
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Michael V. Turek
Interim Frazier School District Superintendent



